
WAC 284-50-305  Applicability and scope.  This regulation shall 
apply to all individual disability insurance policies delivered or is-
sued for delivery in this state on and after the effective date here-
of, except it shall not apply to individual policies issued pursuant 
to a conversion privilege under a policy of group or individual insur-
ance when such group or individual policy includes provisions which 
are inconsistent with the requirements of this regulation, nor to pol-
icies being issued to employees or members as additions to franchise 
plans in existence on the effective date of this regulation. The re-
quirements contained in this regulation shall be in addition to any 
other applicable regulations previously adopted. This regulation shall 
not apply to medicare supplement insurance policies, as such policies 
are defined in the Medicare Supplemental Health Insurance Act, chapter 
153, Laws of 1981. This regulation shall not apply to long-term care 
insurance policies or contracts, as such policies or contracts are de-
fined in the Long-Term Care Insurance Act, chapter 48.84 RCW.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 48.02.060(3), 48.20.450 through 48.20.470 
and chapter 48.84 RCW. WSR 87-15-028 (Order R 87-8), § 284-50-305, 
filed 7/9/87, effective 1/1/88. Statutory Authority: RCW 48.02.060, 
48.44.050 and 48.46.200. WSR 82-01-017 (Order R 81-7), § 284-50-305, 
filed 12/9/81; Order R-76-4, § 284-50-305, filed 10/29/76, effective 
3/1/77.]
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